
 

 
 
IHB File No. S1/5041 

CIRCULAR LETTER 67/2011 
3 November 2011 

 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FROM THE WORLD METEOROLOGICAL ORGANIZATION (WMO) 
 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
1 The WMO has written to the IHO seeking our cooperation in disseminating their Marine 
Meteorological Monitoring Survey (MMMS). A copy of their letter is enclosed. 
 
2 You are kindly requested to disseminate the enclosure to relevant maritime authorities and 
shipping organizations within your country. The questionnaire may be completed in hard copy and 
returned to the address on the last page or it may be completed on‐line at www.jcomm.info/MMMS. 
Responses have been requested by 31 December 2011. 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 
President 

 
 
 
 
 
Encl: WMO Letter 8397‐11/WDS/MMO/MMMS 
 

 
 



 



 



 



 




